Set your calendars for Saturday October 29, 2022, at 1:00 P.M. EDT for a bench dedication to
honor the memory of Robert M. “Bob” Lynch PGK, PSD, FM, and all-around friend. This
dedication will occur at Gibault, 6401 S. US Highway 41, Terre Haute, Indiana 47802.

To assist Gibault with a count, please RSVP to Mike Ilko, Council 3660 Gibault Envoy no later than

Monday, October 24 so he may provide the campus with a good estimate of attendees. Mike’s
email is tsquareilko@gmail.com.

If you have never been to the campus, or it has been a few years, please plan on attending to see
what our number 1 charity in the state is doing to change the lives of children.

Also, in Bob’s honor, donate a new or gently used backpack, suitcase, or duffle bag. Please bring
it with you to the campus when you visit. When children arrive at the campus their belongings
are usually in a trash bag. Once the children are ready to be discharged, Gibault will give them
one of the above items so the child will leave with dignity. If you wish to donate but are unable
to attend, contact Mike Ilko and we will work out a way to pick up your donation.

Let’s pack the campus with Knights and their families showing support to Gibault and to our
beloved mentor and friend.

The bench looks like this:
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Fraterhally,
Scott Crossen, Monsignor James M. Downey Council 3660

Rick Santangelo, Bishop Chatard Assembly 245, Executive Secretary



